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Special Commendation 

 
Well done Keisha Foster – what a 

fabulous friend! 
Unfortunately one of Keisha’s friends 
had a fall after school and hurt herself 
quite badly (she is okay now). Keisha 
looked after her and made sure she 
got her to an adult. We are all really 

proud of both girls. 

 
************************************** 

SATS Week 
 

Next week the Year 6 will be taking 
their Standard Assessment Tests 

(SATS). They have all worked really 
hard and are well prepared to do their 

best. 
 

**************************************** 
Charity Support 

 
Following consultation with families 

we have decided to support the 
following events and charities in the 

next academic year.  
Autumn Term: 

Children in Need 
Save the Children – Christmas 

jumper day 
Spring Term: 

X – Church  
Sport Relief 

Summer Term: 
Save the Children – build a den day 

Diabetes UK 
FOLS will also be fundraising 

throughout the year. 
 
***************************************** 

Upton Parish Council – Clerk’s 
Office (telephone box) 

 
Thank you Miss Lee and Year 1 for 

decorating the telephone box. It looks 
fabulous. 

  

 
 

Attendance 
 

Whole School 
24th-28th April 

97.16% 
 

***************************************** 
Tully Cup 

 
Forgiveness is the means by which 
damaged relationships are restored. 
It is an act of the will, motivated by 

love. For Christians Jesus’ death on 
the cross is the ultimate revelation of 
God’s forgiving love and his sacrifice 
stands as a source of inspiration to 
forgive others, no matter the cost. 

This term, our school value is 
Forgiveness. 

Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Ted Markham 
KS 2 – Elise Wood 

 
******************************************* 

Healthy Schools 
 

A polite reminder that children should 
only have FRUIT as a snack at break 

times. Not only is this a healthy 
choice but it causes less litter. I have 
found sweet wrappers on the corridor. 
Please do not allow your child/ren to 

bring sweets to school. 
 

******************************************* 

 
 
 

 
Headteacher and Governor drop in 

 
Many of you are contacting me 

directly with concerns or queries 
about aspects of school life, which I 

feel has been productive and 
supported me in a positive way to 

continue to strive for further 
improvement and the best education 

possible for your children.  
 

To further aid communication and 
transparency, myself and Sandy 
Carter, school governor, will be 

available on Friday 26th May between 
1.00 and 2.30pm. If parents/carers 
would like to pop in and have an 

informal chat about current school 
priorities or have individual 

discussions please let the office 
know. 

 
************************************** 

Toys in school 
 

Please remember that we do not 
allow children to bring any toys into 

school such as the fidget gadgets. If a 
child does bring one into school they 

will be looked after by the teacher 
until the end of the day.  

 
***************************************** 

Next week 
 

08.05.17   

09.05.17 3.30 – 
4.15 

Publishing club 

10.05.17   

11.05.17 3.30pm 
3.30pm 

Frog Club 
KS 2 athletics 
with Coach 
Alex 

12.05.17   

 
 
 
 
 


